
For English-based Degree Program students, 

 

Abolishment of “Economic Policy”, and change of the course level of  

“Public Economics” from AY2025 

 

 “Economic Policy” will be abolished at the end of AY2024, and set “Public Economics” as a successor 

course from AY2025. 

 

1. Future coursework 

- Students who have already obtained “Economic Policy” by the end of AY2024 will not be able to take 

“Public Economics” in AY2025 or later. 

- Students who have not obtained “Economic Policy” by the end of AY2024 will be able to take "Public 

Economics" in AY2025 or later, regardless of whether or not they have obtained "Public Economics" 

by the end of AY2024. 

 

2. Duplicate registration 

 The following is a list of courses that may or may not be taken at the same time. 

 

(1) Students will not be able to take both “Economic Policy” and “Public Economics (in AY2025 or 

later)”. 

(2) Students will be able to take both “Public Economics (before AY2024)” and “Public Economics (in 

AY2025 or later)”. 

 

<Concept> 

(1) Since “Public Economics” after AY2025 is a successor to “Economic Policy”, it is not allowed to 

take both “Economic Policy” and “Public Economics” after AY2025. 

(2) Since “Public Economics” before AY2024 and “Public Economics” after AY2025 are positioned as 

different courses, it is allowed to take both two courses. 

 

3. Course content and level 

 For “Public Economics” after AY2025, the course content will be changed in line with current 

“Economic Policy”, and the course level will be changed from the current “Advanced / Specialized 

Courses” to “Intermediate Courses”. As a result, “Public Economics” before AY2024 and “Public 

Economics” after AY2025 will be different courses. 
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